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Crystal Card

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 8:09 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 140001-EI
Attachments: FW FPL Exploration; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

See attached customer correspondence and PSC reply for correspondence side of Docket 140001-EI. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 05, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 00057-15
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Crystal Card

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 8:05 AM
To: 'inkadina@bellsouth.net'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

Ms. Adina Lehrman  
inkadina@bellsouth.net 
 
Dear Ms. Lehrman: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your email regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida Public 
Service Commission (PSC). The PSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and 
investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the PSC. The PSC 
has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay Service, and pay 
telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to respond to you. 
 
We will add your comment to the correspondence side of Docket No. 140001-EI regarding FPL's fuel and purchased power cost 
recovery clause with generating performance incentive factor. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



1

Crystal Card

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2015 8:40 AM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: FPL Exploration

I don’t know if you have received this one already, but it went to the Governor’s Office and came to us via Office of 
Energy. She already has contacted us about her protest, see 1169123C. 
 
Angie 
 
From: Energy [mailto:Energy@freshfromflorida.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2015 8:33 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: FPL Exploration 
 
FYI 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Office of Energy 
Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services 
 
(850) 617-7470 Phone 
(850) 617-7471 Fax 
Energy@FreshFromFlorida.com  
 
The Holland Building 
600 South Calhoun Street, Suite 251, MS H-1 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
www.FreshFromFlorida.com 
 
Please note that Florida has a broad public records law (Chapter 119. F.S.).  Most written communications to or from state employees are public records 
obtainable by the public upon request.  Emails sent to me at this email address may be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed 
confidential pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida 

 
From: Governor Rick Scott [mailto:Rick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 11:16 AM 
To: Adina LEHRMAN 
Cc: Energy; Sunburst 
Subject: RE: FPL Exploration 
 

Thank you for contacting Governor Rick Scott.  The Governor appreciates your concerns about Florida's 
energy needs and asked that I respond on his behalf.  

Thank you for contacting Governor Rick Scott.  Governor Scott wants to know how Floridians feel about the 
many critical issues we face and appreciates you taking the time to share your views with him.  The 
Governor asked that I respond on his behalf. 

As a result of the 2011 Legislative session, the responsibilities of the State Energy Office were transferred 
from the Office of the Governor to the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services.  The 
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Office of Energy is housed within the Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services and is the primary 
organization for state energy and climate change programs and policies.  The office holds a variety of 
responsibilities, including administering financial incentive programs; administering the provisions of the 
Florida Energy and Climate Protection Act; representing Florida in the Southern States Energy Compact; 
performing or coordinating the functions of any federal energy programs delegated to the state; and 
providing recommendations to the Governor and the Legislature. 

To assist you, I forwarded your concerns to the Florida Office of Energy.  If you would like to contact the 
department directly, please use the contact information provided below. 

Any changes to state laws require action by the Florida Legislature.  You can influence legislation by 
contacting your local legislative delegation.  To contact your legislators and track bills as they proceed 
through the legislative process, please visit www.leg.state.fl.us. 

Thank you again for taking the time to contact Governor Scott.   

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 

Office of Citizen Services 

Executive Office of the Governor 

@ItsWorkingFL 

Information about the Governor's initiatives and accomplishments can be obtained online: 
http://www.flgov.com/helpful-information/.  

Sign up to receive Governor Scott’s e-mail updates at www.FLGov.com/newsletter.  

More information can be obtained online: http://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/Creating-
Jobs-for-Florida-Families-Card-Nov-2013.pdf.   

From: Adina LEHRMAN [mailto:inkadina@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 10:18 AM 
To: Governor Rick Scott 
Subject: FPL Exploration 

Dear Governor Scott,  

I am a St. Lucie County voter and I want you to know that I don't want Florida Power and Light to do 
exploration for natural gas in Florida, and I do not want them to spend my money on that endeavor. 
Furthermore, I do not want fracking to take place in Florida at all no matter what the perceived benefit. 

I would urge FPL in order to better serve its shareholders and its customers to explore and invest heavily in 
sustainable clean energy options that exist in abundance in Florida. Solar and wave energy being two very 
obvious and abundant energy sources.  
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Sincerely,  

  

Adina Lehrman 
The Compost Gardener 

Florida Regenerative Landscapes 
(772) 240-6695 
Manuredepot.com 

Floridaregenerativelandscapes.com 
adina@manuredepot.com 

inkadina@bellsouth.net 




